
From: Decarolis Farms Ltd.  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 12:46 PM
To: Al Meneses <Al.Meneses@norfolkcounty.ca>
Subject: Simcoe Farm in Urban Boundary Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Al,
We would like to re-iterate that we would like our Simcoe farm property on Evergreen Hill and Hilcrest Rd be moved totally into the
urban boundary.

We are also working on donating 25 acres to the hospital or Norfolk County. 

Thank you 




